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Thank you leadership and citizens of Oregon for the hearing on HB 3095..I support 

this bill for multiple reasons. The main reason I feel it is the child's best interest to 

have equal time with both parents. There is things that each parent can instill and 

teach the child. I feel a child that has equal time with each parent has a more 

supportive and loving life. 

                                           

                                                Regards  

                                            LaVonda Taylor  


